

Around The World In 25 Days For The Awareness Is Power® Seminar

LEADERSHIP DEVELOPMENT

Developing Professional & Personal Goals And The Plans To Get Results!

WHAT AN INCREDIBLE CLASS! The highlight of my experience traveling around the world in 25 days was working with the Beijing Administrative College, China. Despite the language barrier and cultural differences the seminar was a glowing success. I am grateful to have received this wonderful endorsement from the Director, Liang Jun.

Dear Mrs. Pat Bender:

On behalf of professor Liu Yang, the vice president of BAC, professor Zhou Chunming, the committee member of BAC and the director of Registry Department, and some other departments, directors and colleagues of BAC and all the trainees who participated in the seminar, thank you very much for your visiting during June 8th to June 12th, 2011 and giving a wonderful lecture named "the leadership under world-wide vision" to more than 30 trainees and teachers.

Despite the long distance travel, you came to Beijing. You showed us your unique way of teaching, shared rich information and experience, especially your excelsior and passionate attitude and impressive personality that affected each participant deeply. All the trainees were motivated to learn and to think by your systematic and logical illustration meanwhile, it was regarded that the case-study was one of the spot lights which explained the interconnection among different knowledge.

In addition, your active communication and interaction with the trainees led the lecture to its climax. The most

important thing was that you

figured out the elements to promote leadership clearly such as: establishing trust, enhancing communication, especially knowing ourselves and others, tolerance to others, creating efficient team by analyzing and using the theory of Awareness. What you contributed helped us to lay a solid foundation and platform to realize and to promote leadership under world-wide vision, which can be the treasure for all of my trainees.

At last, we sincerely appreciate the opportunity and great support offered by you and the Center Of Changjiang Design & Research. Through our operation we have already built a very good relationship among us. Also we are looking forward to see you again in Beijing! Best regards,

Liang Jun

Director of International Exchange & Cooperation Department, Beijing Administrative College, China.



Beijing Administrative College